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Procedure # 

SUBJECT: Potential Delivery Interruption for selected SOT-23 Power Mosfets due to fire at 
KEC Lamphun factory 
  
 
Dear Valued Customer: 

 
This advisory is being provided to you as an announcement that due to the fire at KEC Lamphum 

(Thailand) factory on February 24, 2019, we are expecting interruption in deliveries for the below 

SOT23 part types. 

 

According to KEC official announcement, it might take up to 6 months before they can go back to 

normal production in their factory. During that time, we expect interruption in the deliveries for these 

devices and we encourage our customers to convert the orders to the recommended parts to 

minimize the impact of the delivery issues. If the customer is unable to accept the -GE3 version of the 

product, we need to be informed. 

 

Impacted part 
number 

Recommended 
Part Number 

2N7002E-T1-E3 2N7002E-T1-GE3 

2N7002-T1-E3 2N7002-T1-GE3 

2N7002K-T1-E3 2N7002K-T1-GE3 

TP0610K-T1-E3 TP0610K-T1-GE3 
 

The recommended parts are identical in electrical specification and package dimensions to the 

impacted part types. The only difference is that the –E3 parts are lead-free mold compound and the –

GE3 parts are lead-free/halogen-free mold compound.  

 

We are preparing additional quantities of the -GE3 version to support any order conversion. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or need further information. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Amit Gole 
Senior Manager, Product Marketing     
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